
Region 5 Report 

Things have been quiet in Region 5. We are preparing for our Regional Conference that will 
be held June 21st in Rock Island, IL. Illinois AVVA President Freda Goodwin and I have been 
working to hold a small AVVA meeting to review things that we’ll be going over at this 
summer’s Convention. State of Ohio and a few chapters in Michigan are working on 
becoming incorporated.  

Respectfully, 

Tony Gigli  

Region 5 Director  


